
Otisco Township, 9663 Button Rd., Belding, Mi. 48809 
 
Otisco Township is accepting bids for the 2025 season of lawnmowing at the township hall and two 
(2) cemetery properties. A bid package, containing all bid requirements, may be obtained at the 
township hall during regular township officials work hours. Please mark return bid envelopes to the 
attention of Vicky Byrne, Otisco Township Clerk, 9663 Button Rd., Belding, Mi. 48809. Envelopes must be 
marked Lawn Bid and be turned in and or received by April 24, 2025 by 7:00 PM. A special meeting will 
take place the same evening where all bids properly received will be opened and read aloud. The Otisco 
Township Board reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


